
From: Gregory Wells <gwells@smwlawfirm.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2023 4:41 PM 
To: Matthew Skipper <matt@skipperlawllc.com> 
Subject: Re: Concert/Woodmore 
 
Mr. Skipper-  
 
This email is to notify you that any and all settlement offers and/or proposals made by Pleasant Prospect 
Homeowner’s Association, Inc. are hereby withdrawn.     
 
 
Gregory K. Wells  
Shadoan, Michael & Wells, LLP 
108 Park Avenue 
Rockville, Maryland 20850 
(301)762-5150 (o) 
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